
COVID-19 Advisory Group

UU Church of Waterville - Pandemic Protocols
as of June 1, 2022

● Sunday Services are Multi-platform (In-person and Zoom) with no Coffee Hour
in Averill Parlors, for now

● Small Groups may meet in the church

…assuming these In-Church Protocols are followed:

○ Wear a mask (multi-layer, well-fitted, preferably N95 or KN95) that covers
nose and mouth

○ Maintain a distance (ideally 3 feet) from people not in your “bubble”

○ Practice good hygiene (handwashing and/or sanitizing)

○ Sing (if you choose) with mask still on

○ Limited (not shared) eating and drinking is allowed. Put your mask back
on as soon as possible.

○ Understand that you are in the church at your own risk

○ If you test positive, cease attending and isolate for 5-10 days (consult
your doctor)

○ Air quality/ventilation:  Where possible, use the air filtrations systems.  As
weather permits, open doors and windows and use fans, or move
meetings outside.

These Protocols may change, depending on risk levels in the county and state.

COVID-19 Advisory Group Members:  Sarah Seder (chair), Peter Burgher, Sally Harwood, Jon Rogers,
Beth Schiller, and Linda Seekins.


